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Newsletter N° 28  13 September 2024  

Dear Parents/Guardians  

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 

EXTRA MURALS HAVE ENDED AT THE JPC 
TODAY IS THE LAST DAY OF SPC EXTRA MURALS 

Thu, 19 Sep  Heritage Day Fun  
Fri, 20 Sep  End of Term 3  

(Civvies Day False Bay Hospital on Karri)  
    JPC closes at 10:30  

    SPC closes at 11:00  

Tue, 1 Oct   School Re -Opens  

Thu, 3 Oct   Inter House Cross  

    Country  

Fri, 4 Oct    Inter House Sports Day  

GRADE 7 NETBALL  

Wednesday saw the last netball match for the 

Grade 7 U13 team.  They played a tough 

game against Kleinberg but came together as 

a team as they always do.  At the end, there 

were hugs, flowers and quite a few tears, from 

both players and supporters.  Thank you so 

much to Mrs Fernandez and Mrs Duffett for the 

wise words and awesome coaching while at 

the Senior Campus and big thank you to the 

parents who were on the side lines cheering 

and supporting our girls at all their matches.  

Wishing you all many more netball games at 

High School.  

· 

SCHOOL GATES 

This is a friendly  

reminder to keep 

the school gates 

closed at all times.  

Please do not hook 

the gates open 

and please ensure 

that the gates close behind you.  Letõs work 

together to keep our children safe and our 

school secure.  

U12 CPL HOCKEY 

Congratulations to 

Cayden Roman who 

was chosen as Player 

of the U12 CPL Hockey 

Tournament.  Way to 

go, Cayden!  

· 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL BUDGET MEETING FOR 2025 

Notice is hereby given of the Bay Primary School Budget Meeting to be held in the school hall 

at the Junior Primary Campus in Fish Hoek from 18:30 to 19:30 on Wednesday, 16 October 2024.  

· 

EXTRA MURALS 

Extra murals at the Junior Campus have come to an end this 

term.  Today is the last day of sport and extra murals at the Senior 

Campus.  Next term, extra murals will commence in the second 

week of term, namely Monday, 7 October.   

· 


